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Dear Family, 
 
As the summer season comes to a close, it's time to start 
preparing for the upcoming voting and capital budget 
season. We all must take the time to register to vote and 
have our voices heard. 
  
 Voting is one of our most important rights as citizens, and 
it's up to us to exercise that right by registering to vote for 
the upcoming election. Registration for the November 
election opens on September 19th, and the final day to 
register for the general election is October 10th. 
  
 To register or check your status, visit voteohio.gov and 
follow the easy steps provided. If you have any questions, 
comments, or concerns regarding the registration process or 
anything else related to voting, don't hesitate to contact us 
via email at Rep02@ohiohouse.gov or phone at (614) 466-
8010. We are always ready and willing to assist you in any 
way we can. 
  
 Remember, your vote matters and can make a difference in 
the future of our community, state, and country. So take a 
few minutes out of your day to register and make your voice 
heard. Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
 
 
 

Representative Latyna M. Humphrey 
State Representative 
Ohio House District 02 

@Latyna M. Humphrey 

@OHHouseDems 
(614) 466-8010 

The International Day of Democracy 
provides an opportunity to review the 
state of democracy in the world and how 
it can be made into a reality to be en-
joyed by everyone, no matter who you 
are. House Democrats will always stand 
for the freedom, dignity, and opportunity 
that democracy provides.  

#EmancipationDay commemorates the 
signing of the Emancipation 
Proclamation to end slavery in the 
U.S.  Fun fact: the state of Ohio has the 
longest-running celebration for 
#EmancipationDay! House Democrats 
celebrate this pivotal moment, while 
also  acknowledging that we are still 
fighting for true freedom for all.  



House Democrats Celebrate Working Parents 
Day 

On September 16th, we celebrate working parents and acknowledge  the hard work and sacrifices working 
parents make every day to support their family. Working parents are feeling the squeeze of high costs for 
everyday expenses including healthcare, groceries, and rent.  
 
House Democrats have successfully passed several provisions in 
the budget to  secure strong working families: 
 
• Expanded publicly funded child care initial eligibility 
• Established infant capacity building and early childhood 

learning 
• Expanded the existing “sales tax holiday” for Ohio families 

• Increased “homestead exemption” property tax break for 
senior citizens and disabled veterans 

 

I know that family always comes first, and Ohioans should have 
the opportunity to raise happy, healthy families. Democrats are 
working to ensure families have the resources they need to raise 
safe, healthy children without breaking the bank.  

House Democrats Remember September 11 

September 11, 2001 is a day that we will 
never forget. The horrifying attacks on our 
country killed 2,977 people from 93 nations, 
including 441 brave emergency responders.  
 
These attacks have had a lasting impact on 
America and the world. I continue to extend 
my sincere gratitude to the brave men and 
women who have since served overseas to 
protect our country. I will always prioritize 
bills that help support first responders, 
active military members, veterans, and their 
families to honor those who serve our 
nation.  

Please stay tuned for the next event. 

 


